

What is a Good News Club®? (GNC®)

It's an after school program for all students, 1st grade to 5th grade, that helps develop character through Bible lessons, memorization of inspiring Bible verses, readings, songs, and exciting games. Presented by retired teachers and/or trained volunteers.

When, Where and How?

The Good News Club meets in room 27 every Wednesday for an hour and a half. It's free!

You can sign up your child any Wednesday in room 27 from 2:30 to 4:00 p.m.

by filling and signing the application attached.

For information: (310) 372-4453 cefsbay@gmail.com www.cefsbay.com

The Good News Club is not related to, sponsored by, or endorsed by the Torrance Unified School District.

